We currently have parent openings on the Cypress Elementary School Advisory Council (SAC).
All parent representatives are to be elected by the parents of Cypress Elementary students.
Members commit to serve a two-year term.



A School Advisory Council (SAC) is a link between the school and the local community. It provides for active participation by the various shareholders in the school community in identifying critical student needs and developing goals and plans for meeting those needs. This is a wonderful opportunity to be involved in school decision-making and gain firsthand knowledge about our school's progress and goals. As a parent representative you would serve as a voice for other parents in our community.

A flier about SAC was included in the first week student packet. You will want to review the information contained in the flier to answer any questions prior to committing to join the committee.

If you would like to nominate yourself or someone else for Cypress Elementary School's Advisory Council, please complete this nomination form and return it to your child's teacher/front office. You need to discuss the nomination with the individual you are nominating to make sure that your nominee is willing to serve if elected. You may also nominate yourself!

All nomination forms need to be returned by September 25, 2020. We will only hold an election if needed.

Our first SAC Meeting is Friday, October 2 nd , from 8:45-9:20AM.	
I would like to nominate Cypress School Advisory Council.	to serve on the
Nominee Phone Number	
Nominee Email Address	